
 
 

 

TOWN OF EAU GALLE 
Notice of Primary Election  

November 8, 2022 
Notice is hereby given that the Primary Election to be held on Tuesday, November 8, 2022, in 
the Town of Eau Galle of Dunn County, will vote at St Henrys Parish Hall (N460 Cty Rd D; Eau 
Galle, WI).  Sample ballots are posted at the Town Hall and are available online at 
MyVote.wi.gov The polls will open at 7 a.m. and will close at 8 p.m.  An acceptable PROOF OF 
RESIDENCY document is required to register to vote. An acceptable PHOTO ID is required to receive a 
ballot. For further information, visit www.bringit.wi.gov and www.elections.wi.gov. Our polling place is 
accessible to elderly and disabled voters. 
 If you have any questions concerning your polling place, contact the municipal clerk. 

 
Martha Hartung, Clerk 
715.283.4910 


